ON TABLE Public Hearing May 30, 2022 re: Item 3

From: ted garbutt

To: External-Clerks

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Heritage Revitalization Plan 328 Second Street, New Westminster

**Date:** Sunday, May 29, 2022 9:41:38 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The purpose of this email is to show my enthusiastic support for the proposed Heritage Revitalization Plan for 328 Second Street, New Westminster. This proposal offers an improvement to this property which in my opinion, in its current state, does not reflect the Image or quality of heritage homes in the Queens Park neighborhood.

I have been very involved in the New West community, having served for many years on various committees. I have owned a home in New West for 18 year's, 10 year's in Queens Park.

Regards,

Ted Garbutt

Sent from Mail for Windows